
 
Dear Day One Families, 

October was full of fun and wonderful events like the visit with the Nassau Bay Volunteer Fire Department, 
mystery reader visits, and much more!  

Storybook Character Harvest Festival  
On Wednesday, November 6, the children will enjoy our annual Harvest Festival with varying games and 
activities throughout the morning. Students are encouraged to come dressed as their favorite storybook 
character and bring a book to share with the class! No scary costumes or face covering please. Children who 
normally don’t attend Wednesdays, are invited to join their class for all the fun activities with parents’ 
participation. 

Thanksgiving Week 
Day One Christian Academy will be closed November 28 and 29. November 25-27 there will be no preschool. 
Childcare will be available for full time students only. Full time is considered 6 or more hours on scheduled 
days. Please indicate on the sign-up sheet posted in the classroom if your child will be needing care during the 
week of Thanksgiving. These sign-ups are helpful so we can provide proper scheduling for the teachers as well 
as provide them with some vacation time.    

I hope you join us for worship at Gloria Dei on Sunday, November 24 for Give Thanks Sunday at 10am! Day 
One is partnering with Gloria Dei’s food drive to replenish Lighthouse Christian Ministries food pantry. Bagged 
food can be dropped off in the front lobby beginning Monday, November 18. All items are requested to be here 
by Friday, November 22 or can be brought to worship on Sunday, November 24. This is a great opportunity for 
the children to learn thankfulness and how to help others this season. 

Parent Chapel  
November’s Parent Chapel is scheduled for the 20! Parent Chapel is an opportunity for you to come and 
worship with your child for our weekly Chapel lesson. The children sing songs, participate in an interactive 
Bible story lesson, and praise God for all the blessings and opportunities He provides. We are looking forward 
to the Dragonfly class leading us in worship and singing some of their favorite chapel songs!  

Mark Your Calendars: Christmas Program Dec. 12! 
Day One’s Christmas Program will be on Thursday, December 12 at 6:30pm. Our Zebra, Cardinal, Dragonfly, 
Turtle and Hummingbird classes are looking forward to showcasing their Christmas Spirit with some fun new 
and traditional songs led by Mrs. Skinner! Drop off and program details will be communicated closer to the 
date. 
 
Start Your Christmas Shopping Now! 
Are you ready for the SCRIP Gift Card Sale? Not sure what SCRIP is? Below is some valuable information on 
the SCRIP program. You also may contact Kelly Money at kmoney@dayonechristianacademy.org with any 
questions. 

What is RaiseRight, formerly SCRIP program? “SCRIP” means substitute money. When you 
purchase a SCRIP card you are purchasing gift cards that are used just like cash. The SCRIP card is 
issued by national and local retailers where you already shop. These merchants want to support non-
profit organizations and in return ask you to support them by shopping with scrip cards at their stores. 
Every purchase will earn revenue for our school. 

How can you help? Order SCRIP card(s) using the form in your child’s cubby on November 5 and our 
school will earn a percentage from each card ordered.  

How to order the SCRIP cards: Forms will be placed your child’s cubby and additional forms will be 
provided in the Lobby Area. (1) Review the list of available SCRIP cards. (2) Complete the order form. 
(3) Submit your order form with payment to the office. The order will be submitted Friday, December 6. 
(4) Your order will process in approximately 1 week. You will be notified when the cards are in, and you 
may pick them up in Mrs. Money’s office. 
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One Way Traffic 
As a reminder, the Day One driveway exit is One Way traffic only. Please use Gloria Dei’s main entrance and 
drive around to access the Day One school entrance and exit. We appreciate your understanding and courtesy 
to all.  

PreK Vision & Hearing Screening Rescheduled 
PreK Vision Screening has been rescheduled for Wednesday, November 13 and the Hearing Screening for 
Wednesday, December 4. 
 
As we enter the season of Thanksgiving, the children will be learning and discussing what it means to be 
thankful. This is a great opportunity to remind ourselves of all the blessings God has provided and all that we 
have to be thankful for.  

   

Blessings, 
Shani Vindas 
Director of Day One Christian Academy 
Day One Christian Academy 
18220 Upper Bay Road  
Houston, TX 77058 
281.333.3323 x1201 
www.dayonechristianacademy.org 
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